October 31, 2022
CWELCC Progam Update
Dear Blossoming Minds Families,
We are writing to inform you that we will be opting in to the CWELCC system (the $10 a day childcare program) as of November 1, 2022.
Opting in is a process, and the first step after the formal “opt in” is applying to be approved. Once approved, a formal agreement will be sent to us. This will be the first time we will have seen the actual agreement. Once the agreement is signed, we will inform you and discuss what rebates will look like for your family. When the funds are received from the government the rebates will be dispersed, and depending on the date this happens, we will notify you of the new reduced fee moving forward. This is the opt in process for 2022.
We have not yet received full details of the 2023 process and have seen no actual written guidelines. We have been informed that the process for 2023 will be much like 2022, so we are opting in, in good faith that this will be the case.
We want to be clear and transparent that we may or may not be able to continue the program for 2024. We are hopeful that any new guidelines that come out will still support the viability of Blossoming Minds and our ability to continue to both provide the compensation that our wonderful teachers deserve and the quality care that our families expect and depend on. At this time, we have no indication of what these guidelines will be.
So, at this time, we cannot commit to opting in beyond 2023 to the CWELCC system and want to be totally clear with our families about this.
We will continue to keep you updated.
Kind regards,
Krista and Maggie

